Glen Cove City School District - Board of Education - Brief of Meeting
Meeting Date: March 23, 2011

NEW BUSINESS

Discussion Iltems

A handout was available to all in attendance of the 2011-2012 Budget Working Document
Draft going over the following:

Instruction

ESL/Speech

Pupil Personnel

Special Services

Fine Arts

Physical Education

Interscholastic

Gifted and Talented

Dr. Laria went over some budget numbers on items pertaining to the above. Mr. Kevin Wurtz
presented a slide show on each item listed above and questions were addressed as they
came up. Additionally, Ms. Mary Murphy, Director of Special Education, and Ms. Diane
Ditchfield, Assistant to the Director of Special Education answered questions that the board
presented.

Open Session: During open session the members of the audience had the opportunity to ask
questions and make comments on any items of their choosing.

Next workshop meeting is scheduled at R.M. Finley Middle School on Wednesday, March 28,
2011 at 7:00 p.m (the time maybe changed please check our website for updates).

Submitted By: Ida Johnson
Board Secretary / District Clerk




